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     The end of the school year is finally here. We have many exciting events 

that the students have been looking forward to all year. We have included 

these dates below for quick reference.  We cannot thank our parents, guardians 

enough for all the support you have provided for our students throughout this 

difficult year.   

     This summer help keep kids physically and mentally active. Try to organize 

hikes and games that explore your neighborhood and state parks to keep ac-

tive. Regularly visit the library to check out summer reading materials. 

Also, please help students keep good attendance until the end of the year. Aca-

demic programs will continue right up until the end of the year. The last day 

for students will be June 11th. That day is a half-day and students will be re-

leased at 11:45.   

     Finally, if you move this summer or change your contact information, we 

would love to hear from you. I can be reached at tnadolny@frrsd.org or by 

calling 413-269-4466 ext. 148. 

 

 

Have a safe and exciting summer break! 

Tom Nadolny 

Principal/Superintendent 

 

 

The PrinciPal’s Message... 

www.frrsd.org 

 

The             

Farmington 

River Staff 

wishes all of 

our students 

and families a 

safe, healthy, 

and happy 

Summer Vaca-

tion. See you in 

August! 

3  PTA Meeting—

6pm 

7  School Committee 

Meeting—7pm 

8  6th Grade Gradu-

ation—6pm 

9  Field Day 

11  Last day of 

school—Dismissal 

at 11:45am 

Important June 

     Dates:   

mailto:tnadolny@FRRSD.org


Spring musical update... 

PAGE 2 FARMINGTON RIVER ELEMENTARY SCHOOL JUNE 2021  

An update from the Kids Cafe... 

 

The Kids Café wishes all of our 

students a happy and safe, fun-

filled summer! We will be offer-

ing weekly food distribution 

throughout summer. If you 

would like to participate, please 

email Kendra Rybacki at 

krybacki@frrsd.org 

 

THE COWHANDS AND THE ALIENS RESCUE EARTH will be performed at Farm-
ington River on Friday, June 4th at 6 pm, and Saturday, June 5th at 4 pm.  There are 
only a few individual seats left. If you would like to attend, and have not sent in your 
reservation request, please contact the front office by June 3rd. The children have 
been working hard at rehearsals and the show promises to be very entertaining! 

We’ll be holding a 50-50 raffle at intermission! 

"This program is funded by a grant from the Otis and Sandisfield Cultural Councils, 

MCC www.massculturalcouncil.org"  

ART CORNER… 

 

We had a fantastic, fun, and very unusual year in 

the Art Room! Thank you to all of the children and 

parents who made this year so successful! 

I hope everyone has a summer filled with art-ful 

and creative things! 

Ms. Catullo 

http://www.massculturalcouncil.org/


THANK YOU TO OUR AMAZING PTA WHO SURPRISED OUR STU-

DENTS WITH A VISIT FROM THE ICE CREAM TRUCK LAST MONTH 


